
Lopatcong Township Police Department 
232 South Third Street, Phillipsburg, NJ 08865 

 

 
  Jason W. Garcia                                                                                                                                                                   Phone: 908-859-1212 

   Chief of Police                                                                                                                                                                     Fax:  908-859-0693 

 

February 21, 2023 

 

Dear Lopatcong Community Members, 

 

The Lopatcong Police Department continues to receive inquiries regarding various phone scams and all 

too often reports of residents being victims of fraud.  As we move forward into the 2023 calendar year tax 

season, here are some valuable resources to help identify phone scams.  To provide basic guidance on 

how to protect yourself or someone else from becoming a victim, this informational pamphlet, on How to 

Avoid a Scam, provided by the Federal Trade Commission should be viewed and shared as needed.   

 

In instances where further inquiry or assistance is needed, please do not hesitate to call to speak with a 

Lopatcong Twp. Police Officer.  Many times residents delay or do not call for a number of reasons, only 

to find out later that they have become a fraud victim.   

 

The Officers of the Lopatcong Twp. Police Department are committed to serving this Community and 

providing a high level of professionalism while doing so.  While we are committed to the safety, security, 

and well being of all, we can not do it alone, let us know if you feel something is suspicious or just does 

not seem right.   

 

Please call our non-emergency line (908)-859-2211 or 911 to report suspicious activity.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Jason W. Garcia 

Chief of Police  

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1upMAaUEHmwWo7Fws_KnAKg6gNKDsGG7H?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1upMAaUEHmwWo7Fws_KnAKg6gNKDsGG7H?usp=share_link

